
Norman County East Preschool Screening 

Preschool Screening for children 3 to 4 years old living in the Norman County East School 

District will be held on Wednesday, May 1st, 2019, starting at 8:30 am. Please contact Sarah 

Smart at NCE Elementary at 584-5151 ext. 253 or email sarahs@nce.k12.mn.us 

Early Childhood Screening is a careful check of your child’s growth and development, including 

vision, hearing and speech.  Early Childhood Screening helps your school district in ruling out or 

identifying health and learning factors early and gives children time to “catch up” if needed.  

The state of Minnesota requires all students entering preschool and Kindergarten to be 

screened by the school district, preferably between the ages of 3 and 4 years old. 

There is no cost for screening.  The state of Minnesota funds early childhood screening based 

on the age of the child screened with the recommended age of 3-4 years. 
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